
 

 
 
31/10/23 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
We hope this letter finds you well and that you are looking forward to the new term. We are excited to announce 
that The Hastings Academy will be hosting its very first Christmas Fete on Saturday, December 2, 2023. 
  
Our Christmas Fete promises to be a wonderful event filled with entertainment, activities, and festive cheer, all led 
by our dedicated Student Council and Parent Committee. We have a fantastic line-up of activities and attractions 
that will make it a day to remember for the whole family. 
  
As part of our commitment to creating a vibrant and engaging community event, we are extending an invitation to 
parents and guardians who may be interested in participating by running a stall. This is a fantastic opportunity to get 
involved in the festive spirit, showcase your creativity, and contribute to the success of our event. 
  
Stall Details: 
  
Date: Saturday, December 2, 2023 
Time: 11am-3pm 
Location: The Hastings Academy 
Stall Opportunities: 
You can sell goods or run activities at the event. 
We are offering these stalls at no charge. 
All stall requests considered, however, no alcohol sale is permitted on the site 
  
In the spirit of community and giving, we kindly request that a portion of proceeds you make from your stall be 
considered as a donation. All funds generated from the event, including donations from our parents, will go towards 
supporting the Parent Committee and Student Council events budgets for future community activities. 
  
Booking a Stall: 
Stall spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. To secure your spot, please complete 
the booking form via the following link by no later than November 17, 2023: here 
  
We hope that many of you will seize this opportunity to be part of our inaugural Christmas Fete. Your participation 
will contribute to making this event a huge success and create lasting memories for our school community. 
  
If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to reach out to us. 
  
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to celebrating this special time of year with you at The 
Hastings Academy's Christmas Fete! 
  
Warm regards, 

  
Simon Addison 
  

Mr S. Addison 
Principal 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n2BDxfl2ekuhTmqItMqOnm7WuMsMsQ9GiYVcXGjbz9NUM1BKUTE1WU5PS1owSkk0R1UxOEk4Uk43US4u

